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Dorothy Graham, President
Graham Family Foundation
544 61st Street, Oakland, CA. 94609
grahamfamilyfoundation@msn.com

March 8, 2016
Dear Dorothy,

It is an exciting time at The Samfund. We recently launched a second grant cycle,
published our first paper in a peer-reviewed journal, and are developing new programs
and support for young adult cancer survivors across the country. Your generosity has
helped to make all of this possible and we are incredibly grateful for your continued
partnership.

Thank you for awarding us a grant in the amount of $8,000 from the Graham Family
Foundation. As we discussed, these funds will be awarded this Spring, through our
grants program, to vetted applicants who are survivors of Hodgkins Lymphoma. If any
unused funds remain, we will keep them for use in the Fall 2016 grant cycle.

It is because of our partners and supporters that The Samfund has now awarded
more than $1,500,000 to survivors across the country since 2005. Thank you for being
part of this journey with us and for your continued commitment to helping young adult
survivors recover from the financial impact of cancer. We are incredibly grateful for your
support and look forward to a long and meaningful relationship with you and your
family.

Al ‘my best,
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Samantha Eisenstein Watson
CEO and Founder

The Samfiund (tax ID: 20-6018710) is a registered 501c3 nonprofit organization. Your gift is
deductible to the full extent allowed by applicable tax laws. We confirm for your records that we
have received check #288 from the Graham F. amily Foundation in the amount of $8,000.00 and that
we have not provided any goods or services in exchange for your gifi.



